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I am totally against this over reaching proposal. You are trying to enact law that is already
included in our Constitution.

If a person that has tattoos, studs , horns and tricolor hair, perceives a look by someone as
hate, then that person can be harassed.

Please don't enact, it just spreads more hate. | thought LGBT was for Torrancc.
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